Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Children's Medical Services
The Florida Department of Health/ Division of Children's Medical Services/ Early Steps Program announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: April 2, 2021, 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 Noon ET

PLACE: To join the online meeting, please use the link below:

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_Y2NlYzI0NDgtNTc0Yi00ZmYwLWIwMjktMzEzNGIzZThjNzRk%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2228cd8f80-3c44-4b27-81a0-cd2b03a31b8d%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22cbb9a966-d2aa-450d-9706-33a18cb7f532%22%7d

To join the meeting by phone, please use the toll free number: (850)792-1375 Access Code: 140833621#

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The purpose of the public participation period is to gather comments regarding the proposed policies and the annual Part C application for funds. The Early Steps State Office (ESSO) is interested in information that would assist us in maintaining a statewide, comprehensive, coordinated, multidisciplinary, interagency system of early intervention services for infants and toddlers and their families.

The opportunity for public comment on the proposed policies and the Part C application is available for 30 days beginning March 15, 2021 through April 13, 2021. Comments will be accepted from the general public, including parents of infants and toddlers with disabilities, providers of services, advocacy groups and organizations and other stakeholders in the state. The Early Steps State Office must receive your comments no later than April 13, 2021.

To find more information regarding this process, please visit: http://www.cms-kids.com/home/resources/es_policy/es_policy.html.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: natasha.ruiz-villar@flhealth.gov.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 3 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: natasha.ruiz-villar@flhealth.gov. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

For more information, you may contact: natasha.ruiz-villar@flhealth.gov.
